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Discussions are continuing in
our Communiq' and with the
Council with reference to the
new Kingborough Strategic
Plan and also the redevelop-
ment of Taroona Park. This
has involved much time iu'
some people and a sedes of
meetings - our thanks are due

to all concemed. Clearly,
there are differing opinions as

to the prefened outcome and
the consultation process is con-
tinuing. Elsewhere in this
newsletter the view of the
Taroona Dog Walkers Group
is presented by Sally Sulli-
van-input is requested.

The Council provides the As-
sociation with a monthly report
which is much appreciated.
Comment was made recently

conceming the coming sum-
mer fire season and residents
are urged to take appropiate
action as is the Council.

Subscriptions for this year are
still being received-if you are
un-financial please contact the
Treasurer!

The General Meeting on 27
July 2000 was well attended

and reports were prcsented by:

. Kerry Heatley-new Pro-
ject Officer for the
Taroona Environmental
Network. For information
phore 6221 .8209 .

. Dick Goodwin reported
ftom Kingborough Council
on the "Open Space Plan"
ofthe Council.
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Conlinued frcmlagc I
a Simon Baptist the Porters

Hill development in lrwer
Sandy Bay and urban sky-
line policy generally.

a Anna Jones - progress of
consultations re Taroona
Park redevelopm€nt.

A recetrt highlight was the
Olympic Torch Relay through
Taroona on 3 August-
featuring a number of rumers
including Association members,
Ray Cathenll and Sue Mount,
well done to all concemed.

Voluntee$ are needed for hclp
with newsletter delivery and our
Litter Drives (both occur quar-

terly) - could YOU assist the
Association in this way?

Thc Association has written to
the Council in support of con-
cerns of Taroona Primary
School over road safety at the
highway crossing near the
school. It is pleasing to notc the
crection of a safety fence in

Representations have also been
made to the Australiau Broad-
casting Authority conccming
the needs ofTaroona in relarion
to poor FM radio reception-
the outcome of this is awaited
with interestl

On 24 June 2000 the Taroona Dog Walkers' Group was
fomed to defcnd thc current dog exercise area in the Park.

Proposals by the "Friends of the Park" for a small oval,
skateboard park and cycle track have serious implications
for dog owners and other residents. Thesc proposals pur-
port to rcprcscnt the wishes ofthe oommunity even though
their meetings were not adv€rtised publicly, nor adjacent
rcsidents alertcd. For this reason, the Dog Walkers' Group
intends to ask Council to take over the consultativc process
from the "Friends ofthe Park".

Dog Owners are wamed that unless they rnake their options clear to Coun-
cil as a significant group, they run the risk oflosing their current dog exer-
cise area. To this end, we ask all dog walkers to join our group.

Call Sally Sullivan o\ 6227.8300



nt the Village
We welcome Robcrt and Jonathon Moore. thc new
proprictors ol Antipasto's Kitchen (phonc
6227 .951 l) - lhcy ate also op€ning the

SneAD WX SAKeRy in coming wccks.
Frcshly bakcd bread and pastries will bc available
no preservatives, emulsificl.s or mould inhibitors.

Rcsidcnts are urgcd !o suppon all relailcrs in thc Villagc to ensure
conlinuing viabilily.

Comment from Taroona Primary School

Taroona is one of the few 'lrue comntuniiy' oricntcd suburbs in thc
llobarl arca. Wc have a uniquc cnvircnnlcnl that rcminds me of an
established 'English villagc . It is this 'supportivc communiry narure'
thal I hope 1() cnhllnce durinq my rinrc as Principal olTaroona Primary
School. FomljnS partne$hifs wilh local community groups such as thc
Taroona Connrunily Assocration, arc li)undalion stones fbr cDhancing
community valucs that wc arc reinforcing at our school. Valucs cduca-
tion is an issue thrl is coming to the forcfront in education circles rc-
ccnlly. As the ncrv Principal of Taroona Pimary, I am vcry keen to
purslrc fhe teaching ofbasic 'valucs ed cation', as I fcel today's society
is in despcratc nced of a '\'alues based' education system at the
moment. If we cxpect today's youth to bc responsible and respectful,
thcn il is our duty to providc them with curricula that facilitatcs the
process,

Grant Robinson
Principal, Taroona Primary School.

Notice of Meeting
Taroom CWA International Day Luncheon

St Luke's Church Hall, Taroona
12 noon on Wednesday, 4 October 2000

RSVP-Marie Brownlie 6227.8205 by 29 September 2000
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Ihe Taroona Bowls Club

Thc Taroona Bowls Club is prcparing for a bumper

summer season with at OPSN JIAON| H ro octo-

bcr. New playcrs (orjust ilrtcrcsted pcrsons) are

invited cach Sunday in Ocrobcr, 10.00 am lo l2
noon ai lhe Club, offNubocna Cresccnt (o mcct w'tlr

curcnt nembcrs and try thc lacilities.

FINAL CALL FOR SUBSCRIPTIONS!

,iift fi fi fi , -,,.,",:":::"::':,":il:I:,, .-"^'* tt \t $ l, 
com.unity Associarion

Address

Tel,Tax

Membcrship fee (single, family or'corpont€') to 3l/12100 is $10.00
Plesse return to the Treasur€r, B€a L{wr€nce,7 Belhsven Avc,

Trroonr 7053.


